
 

 
May 1, 2024 

 

Public Notice:  Street Repaving to Temporarily 
Impact Driveway Access & Parking 

  Bemis Street from Addison Street 
to Miguel Street - Friday, May 3 

 
As part of the restoration after the replacement of water service lines, 
the above streets and intersections will be repaved with asphalt. 

 
All dates subject to change. Please check posted signs 
for latest parking limitations. 

Si necesita ayuda en español llame al (415) 554-3289. 
Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554-3289.  
如果您需要中文協助、請致電 (415) 554-3289. 

Who: The contractor working for 
the SFPUC is Ruiz Construction, Inc. 

 

Date & Hours: 
Friday, May 3 
 7am – 5pm 
* Weather conditions may postpone this work 

 
 
Contact:  Steve Kech 
(888) 801-2661, x3 
skech@sfwater.org 

 
After Hours: 311 
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